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WEBINAR: Making the Most of Open Enrollment
Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 10/19/2017 01:00 PM EDT

Attend the October 25 Webinar 

Get ready for the next webinar in our Open Enrollment series: Making
the Most of Your Marketplace Participation During this Open
Enrollment Period. This webinar will take place on Wednesday,
October 25 from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM Eastern Time (ET) and
cover various Marketplace topics such as the cutoff dates for consumers to
enroll in or change plan year 2017 coverage under a special enrollment
period, enhancements to the Find Local Help feature on HealthCare.gov,
and the 2018 Marketplace Enrollment Circle of Champions. 
 
If you haven’t already registered for the Open Enrollment series, log in to
REGTAP or create a REGTAP account. Once you log in, select Training
Events from My Dashboard. Then, click the View icon next to “Health
Insurance Marketplace Updates for Agents and Brokers” to register.

As a reminder, if you’ve registered for any webinars in the Open
Enrollment series, you’re automatically registered for future webinars
and no action is required.
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This message is paid for by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. It was created and
distributed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. You're receiving this message because you
signed up for email updates from the HealthCare.gov Team. You can update your preferences, receive
fewer emails or pause emails until the next Open Enrollment period, or use our 1-click unsubscribe to
stop receiving messages from the HealthCare.gov Team. Please contact
support@subscriptions.cms.hhs.gov if you have questions or problems with your subscriptions.

 
Contact the REGTAP Registrar for assistance at 800-257-9520 from
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM ET, Monday through Friday, or
email registrar@REGTAP.info.

Follow us on LinkedIn
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